ROYAL borough of
GREENWICH
Licensing Team, 4th Floor, Woolwich Centre, 35
‘Wellington Street, London SE18 6HQ.
Tel: 020 8921 8018; Fax: 020 8921 8380;
Email: licensing@royalgreenwich.gov.uk
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION OF A

PREMISES LICENCE UNDER THE LICENSING ACT 2003
Notice is given that Mr Shiraz Kamawal has applied for the
Variation of a Premises Licence for the following premises:
Hayatt Lebanese Restaurant (Site of) Former Thames
Barrier Store, Eastmoor Street J/W Holegate Street (to the
rear of) 114-126 Westmoor Street, Charlton, London SE7
8NQ.
A record of this application may be inspected by appointment.
Other persons may make representations to the Council on this
application by no later than Sunday 31st July, 2022.
Representations can be made in writing, by email or fax using
the contact details above. Representations can only be made on
the grounds of one of the four licensing objectives, namely:
@ Protection of children from harm
@ Prevention of public nuisance
@ Prevention of crime and disorder
@ Public safety
Any person who makes a false statement in connection with an
application is liable on summary conviction to an unlimited
fine.
The following variation is proposed:
1. To add the Playing of Recorded Music as a licensable
activity.
2.To add the Performance of Live Music as a licensable
activity. Both of the above between 23:00 hours and each
following 02:00 Sunday to Thursday; and between 23:00
and each following 03:00 Friday & Saturday.
Representations may only be made specific to the nature of
the proposed variation. There is no proposal to vary any of
the existing licensable activities or licence conditions.




